Council Regulations 25 of 2002
Trusts

Redesignated as regulations by Council on 11 July 2002

Heatley Fund

1.  The University accepts with gratitude the sum of $10,500, and any further sums which
may be contributed for this purpose, to establish a fund to commemorate the contribution of
Dr Norman Heatley to the development of penicillin. The fund shall be called the Norman
Heatley Fund and shall be applied, under the direction of the Head of the Sir William Dunn
School of Pathology, to the furtherance of the study of Pathology within that department. The
primary use of the fund shall be the establishment of the Norman Heatley Lecture, to be
given from time to time. Any surplus in the fund may be applied in any way that the Head of
the Sir William Dunn School thinks conducive to the study of Pathology within that
department.

2. Council shall have power to alter this decree from time to time, provided that the
purpose of the fund, namely the furtherance of the study of Pathology within the Sir William
Dunn School of Pathology, shall aways be kept in view.





